
From: Veldran, Katherine
Required: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Senate pre-file dates
Location:

When: 12/10/2013 - 12/11/2013

------------
From:        Vicki Walker <vwalker@cia-sc.com>
Sent:        Friday, November 15, 2013 11:28 AM
To:        Vicki Walker
Subject:        Change in Senate pre-file dates

The Senate will pre-file legislation for the 2014 year on December 10th and 17th.

 

Vicki Walker

CIALogoNew

803.513.8958 – mobile/text

803.726-7171 - office

vwalker@cia-sc.com ; www.cia-sc.com

Like us on cid:image001.gif@01CECFDD.237734E0

 

 

This message is the property of CIA or its affiliates. It is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged, 
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, notify us immediately by 
telephone and (i) destroy this message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is 
an electronic communication. Thank you.
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